

October 4, 2021

Pamela K. Jensen, SFO Finance and Human Resources Manager Eastern Carver County Schools ISD 112 11 Peavey Rd Chaska, MN 55318

Dear Ms. Jensen:

Congratulations! The Association of School Business Officials International (ASBO) is pleased to inform you that Eastern Carver County Schools' budget has received the Meritorious Budget Award (MBA). This award reflects your District's commitment to sound fiscal management and budgetary policies. We encourage you to use the MBA recipient's logo to share your District's achievement on your website and in presentation materials.

The MBA Review Team has provided comments for budget presentation improvement. You must respond to these comments in next year's MBA submission.

Congratulations to you and the members of your staff who worked so hard to earn this award. We look forward to your continued participation in the MBA program.

Sincerely,

David J. Lewis

Executive Director



This Meritorious Budget Award is presented to

EASTERN CARVER COUNTY SCHOOLS

for excellence in the preparation and issuance of its budget for the Fiscal Year 2021–2022.

The budget adheres to the principles and standards of ASBO International's Meritorious Budget Award criteria.



W. Edward Chabral

W. Edward Chabal President David J. Lewis
Executive Director